



	[image: ]	


Notice is hereby given that South Summit Fire Protection District will hold its April’s regularly schedule business meeting beginning at 4:00 PM. On April 16, 2025.  The purpose of the time change is to accommodate mandatory board training. The meeting will be held at Fire Station 41-102 Thorn Creek Dr.  Kamas, UT  84036. 





                                                                                  *Notice*
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing special accommodations for this meeting should notify Melanie Mitchell- 435-783-2375 or mmitchell@southsummitfd.org at least 24 hours prior to meeting time.
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